

Report of Executive Director for March, 2017

- Weekly updates to membership
- Job posting updates on MRPA web site
- MRPA Track program work
- Hot Shot wrap up
- Emailing and calling MRPA members about 2017 membership
- 2017 MRPA membership directory
- Participated in State Affiliate ED monthly meeting
- Student passport for conference
- Conference registration
- Set up for annual conference
- Attended Monday of annual conference
- Completed update of MRPA strategic plan
- Meeting at Maine Red Claws with Hillary and Andy
- Updated MRPA VIP forms for 2017-18
- Updated MRPA educational session master list
- Invoiced Red Claws for 2017 Hot Shot program

Submitted to MRPA Board April 2, 2017 Deb Smith, Executive Director